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	SILVER ALERT


	


Update:

Willy Bruno Hoepker was located on Friday, March 5, 2010 at a motel in Hialeah.  Hoepker was in good condition and the Silver Alert has been cancelled.

Original:
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a missing man who was last seen on Tuesday, March 3, 2010 at approximately 7:30pm.  The man suffers from Dementia and is easily confused.

Today a Silver Alert has been issued for Willy Bruno Hoepker, 76, who was last seen at his residence in the 6800 block of NW 27th Terrace in the north end of Fort Lauderdale.  At approximately 7:30pm at March 3, 2010, Hoepker stated he wanted to go to the store and family members asked him to wait so they could accompany him.  Moments later, family members noticed Hoepker was gone along with the car keys and their vehicle.

The vehicle is a 2005 Dodge Caravan minivan, dark green, bearing Florida tag I137MT.

Hoepker is 5’8”, 195#, and was last seen wearing a large dark army-green colored jacket.

Anyone with information as to the whereabouts of Willy Hoepker is encouraged to contact Detective Kathy Collins at 954-828-5548 or 911 if it is an emergency.
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